
City of Conway
PLANNING COMMISSION

Summary • July 19, 2021

The next Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for August, 16, 2021 • 7:00 pm

On July 19, 2021, the City of Conway Planning Commission met in regular session.  The following members, being a quorum, were 
present and acting: Rebekah Fincher, Arthur Ingram, Laura King, Latisha Sanders-Jones, Anne Tucker, Larry Webb, and Rhea 
Williams.  Drew Gainor, Brandon Ruhl, and Brian Townsend were absent.

Subdivision Review
• Request for preliminary plat approval of Ivy Place Subdivision, Phase 2.  Approved 6-0 with noted corrections and 

conditions; acting Chairman did not vote. 

Public Hearings
• Request to rezone 14.18 acres along Bill Bell Lane, south of Acuff Lane from A-1 to MF-1. During the meeting the 

applicant amended the request to rezone 8.69 acres east of Bill Bell Lane to R-1 and 5.49 acres west of Bill Bell Lane and south 
of Acuff Lane to R-2.  Recommended for approval.  Vote 5-2 with Anne Tucker and Laura King voting in opposition.  
REQUEST FAILED.  This item was mistakenly announced to have passed during the meeting.


